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As a property owner directly affected by this Merrimack Valley project in which Eversource will clear my frontage of 
trees and clearing back approximately 200 feet exposing my property to the proposed and exisiting power lines I 
would ask the SEC to consider revisiting this approval until property owners can learn more about the project. 
 
I will attest in a court of law that myself and my neighbor who faces the same land clearing by Eversource was not 
notified of this project. I recently found out about the project when a employee of Eversource knocked on my door 
and attempted to get me to sign off on receiving the wood that would be cut. 
 
I attended a public meeting sponsored by Eversource on Thursday October 20, 2016 at the Hudson Memorial School. 
An employee of Eversource commented that "they" were wondering why there had not been more public input on the 
project when I informed them I was never contacted about the project. 
 
I need additional time to review all of the documents submitted over the past two years to assist me to understand 
how this will effect me so that I can make an informed decision as to the impact on my property. 
 
One document I have seen was a request for the Committee to do a site visit which was denied. I would ask the 
Committee to reconsider and conduct a site visit (with my permission to enter my property) so that the Committee can 
get a first hand look at the significance of the impact this project will have in clearing my property of trees. 
 
Thank You for your consideration. 
Shawn Murray 
55 Kienia Road 
Hudson, N.H. 03051 
603-396-3957 
hudchief1@comcast.net 


